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Minutes of the Meeting of the Quality 

Controlling Committee (QCC) 

regarding the Call for External 

Evaluator, Dec. 2019 

 

 

 
Member of the QCC:   Christian Kolowrat (University of Vienna) 

    Andrej Škraba (University of Maribor) 

    Michael Wimmer (PRIDE Network Association) 

    Vesna Čavič (University of Zagreb) 

    Kamila Borsekova (University of Banska Bistrica) 

 

 

 

 

 

The meeting was performed as a correspondent meeting over e-mail.  

The meeting was held on 20.12.2019, 12:00.  
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1. Introduction 

 
Assoc. Prof. Dr. Matjaž Debevc, leader of the WP5 (Quality Control) provided to the members of the 

QCC final version of the Call for two External Evaluators as agreed at the consortium meeting in 

Vienna, Austria on 12.12.2019.  
 

The QCC is a body in scope of the project which evaluated the content outcome of the project.  

 

 

2. Call for two External Evaluators 

 
After reading the proposal prepared by Assoc. Prof. Dr. Matjaž Debevc, the QCC members made 

following two conclusions:  

 

CONCLUSION 1: Members of the MARDS Quality Control Commitee agreed with the 

content of the proposed Call for two External Evaluators.  

 

CONCLUSION 2: Members of the MARDS Quality Control Commitee agreed with sending 

the Call for two External Evaluators as an Open Call, which should be published by the 

coordinator on the project web site, partners web sites and on LinkedIn European Channel. 

 

 

 
All members agreed with the content. 

 

 

Written by Assoc. Prof. Dr. Matjaž Debevc 

Maribor, 20.12.2019 
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